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13th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know that we have had the call today; Ofsted will be visiting during the next two days. 
We have just shared this information with our young people as well. We knew that the visit was looming and 
are pleased that the time has now arrived. We are looking forward to showcasing the best of our wonderful 
school over the next two days. 
 
Attached is their letter outlining specific information for you, so do please read this. 
 
May I take this opportunity of thanking you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Natalie Christie 
Principal 
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